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This new proposal is way to vague. There needs to be very specific language as to what open land
can be used. It can’t be left open to interpretation BE SPECIFIC. City park’s should NOT be used as
camps/shelter areas. There is plenty of areas that can be used. This should not just become a
problem for SE Portland as well. All of Portland needs to share in this burden equally and fairly not
making one area the shelter dump of Portland!
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